

Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

T 0161 209 9930

@Rolls Crescent

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

30.04.21

Dear parents/ carers,

We are writing to let you know some very upsetting news.

Sadly, Tony McCalla, who has worked with us in Rolls Crescent for almost 10 years as a lunchtime organiser and as part of the cleaning staff, has passed away.

He was a valued member of staff who particularly enjoyed his role in organizing playground games over lunchtime for our KS2 children.

He will be very much missed by our pupils and staff, and we will be marking his passing in accordance with the wishes of his close family.

We send our heartfelt condolences to his family and friends.

Yours Sincerely

H. Turner & J Reynolds

Heads of School









HMJune 1- Legold









